
 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 Pastoral Team 
Father Brad Fahlman (306-352-0988)    Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang  

Saturday: 5:00 pm 
Sunday: 9:00 am & 11:00 am 
 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
Tuesday evening: 7:00pm  
(Please check our web site to confirm times) 
 
The first Friday of every month 
Adoration from 9:30 am to noon.  
Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am

INFORMATION 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Sirach 35.15-17, 20-22 
The prayer of the humble pierces the heavens. 

 

Ps 34.1-2, 16-17, 18+22 
The poor one called and the Lord heard. 

 

2 Timothy 4.6-8, 16-18 
From now on, there is reserved for me the crown of righteousness. 

Luke 18.9-14 
The tax collector went home justified; not so the Pharisee. 

   

   
                                                            
  Tuesday          7:00 pm     + Tillie Selinger     
                              By Evelyn Geiger                  

  Wednesday     9:00 am     + Michael Baun 
                              By Susan Deobald               
                                                            

  Thursday        9:00 am       + Mary Seguin 
                              By Diana & Edwin Beaudin 
                                            And family               
                                    

  Friday             9:00 am       + Kenneth Anewenah 
                              By Eunice Abudu              
                        
PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish Office 
or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume received, some 
Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  



Traditional turkey supper with  
desert. One sitting only at 5:00 pm 
(doors open at 4:30). Advance  
tickets only. Tickets are $25 for 

adults, $15 for ages 6 to 12 and children under 6 are free.  

 
To purchase tickets call the Parish Office at 306-352-0800  

or drop in during office hours: Monday to Friday 9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

The Resurrection Knights of Columbus are selling Grey Cup pool tickets.  
Proceeds will go to the Knights of Columbus Charities. Tickets are $2.00 each 

If you are interested in buying some tickets, or helping sell tickets. 
Please contact: Darrell Zaba 305-520-7132 

Our Music Ministry is in 
great need of pianists: one 

for a Junior Youth choir 
(Grade 5+) and one for an 

adult choir.  If you are  
interested in serving in this 

way, please email 
elaine.verhelst@sasktel.net. 



CHILDREN’s LITURGY: 
Children’s Liturgy leaders needed!  
Children’s liturgy is a very important  
part of our weekend Mass  
Liturgical celebration and we are 

in need of volunteers to lead the children of our Parish in this 
liturgy! Your consideration to assist with this liturgy at any of 
the weekend Masses will be greatly appreciated!  
 

Please call the office for more information. 
 

It is celebrated at the 9:00 am Mass 

 

Adoration and Reconciliation 

The first Friday of every month.  
Adoration from 9:30 am to noon.  

Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 
Please Note: On November 4th, Mass will be at 

10:30 with adoration following until 2:00 

Halloween Candy Donations 
We are once again accepting Halloween candy 

donations to help us put together treat bags for 
the children this year. If you are able to help 
out, please drop off your NUT FREE candy or 
chip donations (we need more chips) on the  

tables in the Gathering Space, or drop them by 
the office during office hours. 

 
 



All Souls Memorial Book 
 
As we prepare to remember our deceased loved  
ones and all the faithful departed on All Souls Day, Wednesday 
November 2 (Mass will be at 7:00 pm), we invite you to 
remember your loved ones in a special way. We encourage you 
to write their names and other deceased loves one’s names in 

the memorial book in the gathering space. Alternatively, if you prefer, we invite you to send in the names of 
your deceased loves ones that we will include in this year’s memorial book. Please call the parish office or 
email us at office@resurrectionparish.ca. 
 

May all the faithful departed rest in peace 

 
OUR PARISH HAS AN  

ACTIVE PRAYER  
MINISTRY. IF YOU OR 

SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS 
IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR 
IF YOU WISH TO JOIN 
THE PRAYER MINISTRY  

PLEASE CONTACT  
 

 We’re looking for people 
to sign up to help with 
all liturgical ministries.  
Even if you had helped 
out in the past; please 

take this opportunity to sign up again.  
Please see our website for more  
information 

Thank You 

We will be saying the  
Rosary 20 minutes  
before the start of 
weekday Masses. 

 

A big Thank You from Resurrection CWL to all the  
parishioners who donated to Father John’s annual  

fundraiser for Visitation House in conjunction with the Holy Soles run in 
the Queen City Marathon. We collected $1231.80 for Visitation House.  
Receipts for your donation will be issued from Visitation House. 



Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your  
generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

 
1st Reading: Sirach 35.15-17, 20-22 2nd Reading: 2 Timothy 4.6-8, 16-18 Gospel: Luke 18.9-14  
Today is world mission Sunday, which reminds us of the missionary ac vity of the Church. The 
first reading from Sirach reminds us that God does not have any favorite people and hears the 
cries of the vulnerable and marginalized.  
St. Paul reminds us too that even those who have no one to stand up for them are s ll held in 
the Heart of the Lord, echoing Sirach in our duty to ensure solidarity with the oppressed, the 
poor, the marginalized, the strangers.  
The gospel hits us hard – do we some mes want to distance ourselves from others? Do we 
place ourselves on a pedestal? Do we become blind to the needs of the poor and the world? We  
some mes think of missionary work as being done in a country far away, detached from our 
lives. There are many ways of being a missionary in our communi es, both in terms of our own  
generous response to the Lord in working in that ministry, but also in our support of those  
missionaries near and far. Through the Annual Appeal, your contribu ons are used to help  
support the missionary ac vity of the Church. We need to reach out to those that have not 
heard the Good News of the Gospel, and your support helps make this a reality.  
 

Parish Goal - $95,343 

Mondays for Moms 
Mondays starting at 10:00 am. 
Please see their FaceBook page 
- Resurrection Parish Mom 
Group for more information. 



FOLLOW US ON 

@OURPARISHONLINE 

ASSISTANT TO THE PASTOR 
Victoria Billett 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
Lori Babyak 

 

PARISH FINANCE 
Gwen Herman 

 

FINANCIAL ACCOUNT MGR 
Peggy McIntosh 

 

FACILITIES&EVENTS MGR 
Tom Kuntz 

 

SACRAMENTS 
Valorie Magnuson 

 

COMMUNICATIONS 
Randy Johnson 

 

YOUTH 
Vacant 

 

CUSTODIAN 
Susan Viergutz 

PARISHSTAFF 

 
           For Children, Women and Men 

 
Coats  -  Gloves and Mitts  -  Scarves  -  Headwear 

Sweaters  -  Bunny Hugs 
 

Please make sure the clothing is clean and in good condition. Boxes are located in the gathering space. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

We will be handing out Halloween 
treats as well as serving hot chocolate 

and popcorn.  We will also put on a 
movie for those that want to visit and 

warm up. 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

 
Baptism Registration is ongoing   
  

Preparation classes are required, so register 
as soon as possible. Registration can be 
submitted and classes taken prior to the 
birth of your child. 
  
The next Baptism class is Saturday,  
February 4th and the next Baptism date is  
Sunday February 12th.  

  
Register by email to:  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca.  
 
 
Confirmation & First Eucharist 
For children entering grade 2 or higher in 
the September 2022 school year.  
Confirmation/First Eucharist classes begin 
January 28, 2023 
 
First Reconciliation 
We are accepting registrations for children 
entering Grade 4 or higher in the September 
2023 school year. 
 
If you wish to register you may do so by 
contacting the parish office at  
306-352-0800 or via email at  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 

   

Anointing of Sick – available to anyone 
who is seriously ill or preparing for surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available before 
or after any Mass - or by appointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as possible to 
ensure marriage preparation can be       
completed  
 

For any of these sacraments               
Call Fr. Brad at 306-352-0988 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

        … faith, friends and family 



wicihitowin.ca @WicihitowinYXE

Poster - 8.5 x 11

November 28th to 29th, 2022 at TCU Place, Saskatoon SK
In keeping with the oral traditions of Indigenous Peoples, this year’s conference will explore the 

meaning of bearing witness—an act that holds great significance and responsibility.

Register today and learn from Survivors and experts—including: TRC Commissioners The 
Honourable Murray Sinclair, Grand Chief Wilton Littlechild, and Dr. Marie Wilson, along with Chief 

Cadmus Delorme and others who are leading the way in reconciliACTION and how to inspire 
respectful engagement and inclusion of Indigenous Peoples within all communities.

Join us for our eighth Wîcihitowin 
Indigenous Engagement Conference!

THANK YOU TO OUR INVESTORS AND ORGANIZING PARTNERS:



 

 

 

Cuernavaca Project 

Fund Raiser 

 

 

 Brunch with      

Bishop Don 

Guest speaker:   

  Archbishop Don Bolen 

 

Sunday, October 23, 2022 

12 noon 

Resurrection Parish 

3155 Windsor Park Rd. 

Regina 
 

Tickets: $20 
50/50 draw 
 

For tickets contact: 

Joan @ 306-533-1648 

Debbie: debbiebulych@gmail.com 

Sharon: s.bender@sasktel.net 
 







Winnie the Pooh said:  

How Lucky I am to have something 

that makes saying goodbye so hard. 

Grief and Loss Accompaniment 

Zoom Workshop Join us on Saturday 

November 19 from 1-5 via zoom for 

To register contact

victimserviceadvocacy@gmail.com 

mailto:victimserviceadvocacy@gmail.com




The Myriam Family of the Prairies invites all families 

interested into a day of retreat for families 

 

That will be held on 

October 29th from 

10h00 to 4h00  

At their beautiful 

site in the peace of 

the countryside in 

McLean, 45 km 

East from Regina.  

 

The retreat will include family morning prayer in front 

of the Blessed Sacrament, talks, Mass, skits, games, 

crafts, joy!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To register, please call Sr. Stephanie at 306-761-

0528 or by email pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org 

 

mailto:pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org


Archdiocese of Regina

   Bulletin

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“…for whoever exalts himself will be humbled, and the one who humbles himself 
will be exalted.” Luke 18:14
Pride and ego are the root causes of most of our sins. Thinking your time is so 
valuable or your talent is better than anyone else or your money gives you status 
is another way of making those things “gods” before God. Pride is the opposite 
of humility. Remember, all that we have and all that we are is a gift from God. We 
should be humbled by God’s incredible generosity and be grateful for all we have 
been given. Ultimately, gratitude leads us to humility.
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Archbishops Appeal
Today is world mission Sunday, which reminds us of the 
missionary activity of the Church. The first reading from Sirach 
reminds us that God does not have any favorite people and 
hears the cries of the vulnerable and marginalized.
St. Paul reminds us too that even those who have no one to 
stand up for them are still held in the Heart of the Lord, echoing 
Sirach in our duty to ensure solidarity with the oppressed, the 
poor, the marginalized, the strangers.
The gospel hits us hard – do we sometimes want to distance 
ourselves from others? Do we place ourselves on a pedestal? 
Do we become blind to the needs of the poor and the world? 
We sometimes think of missionary work as being done in a 
country far away, detached from our lives. There are many 
ways of being a missionary in our communities, both in terms 
of our own generous response to the Lord in working in that 
ministry, but also in our support of those missionaries near 
and far. Through the Annual Appeal, your contributions are 
used to help support the missionary activity of the Church. We
need to reach out to those that have not heard the Good News 
of the Gospel, and your support helps make this a reality.

Archdiocese of Regina 2021 AGM
The Annual General Meeting for 2021 will be held online 
on Wednesday, October 26 at 7:00 PM. To register, email 
mgurash@archregina.sk.ca or call  
306-352-1651 ext 6734. The 2021 annual report can be 
read HERE.

Archdiocese of Regina Website Update
We are currently making important changes to our website. 
Some pages may not display properly and some links may 
not work. All of these issues are currently being addressed. 
Thank you for your patience in the coming days as we 
complete these updates.

TF319: A Catholic Approach To Horror Movies - Part 2
Deacon Eric and Dr. Brett continue their discussion on 
a Catholic approach to horror movies and the role of 
discernment in engaging in any kind of entertainment.
Show Snippet: “If we’re starting off asking, “How 
do Catholics approach horror films?”; I think that’s a 
great summary of what we’ve been talking about...with 
discernment; good, interior discernment.”
This podcast is made possible through generous 
donations to our Archbishop’s Appeal. Donations can be 
made at archregina.sk.ca/giving.
thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/a-catholic-approach-to-horror-
movies-part-2

October 23, 2022
30th Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional 
lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, and homeland  

of the Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

The Archdiocese of Regina Lay Formation Program
We are currently accepting applications for our Fall 
intake. For more information on how to register, please 
contact our Program Coordinator, Deacon Eric Gurash at  
306-352-1651 ext 6724 or email him at  
egurash@archregina.sk.ca

https://archregina.sk.ca/archdiocesan-annual-reports
http://archregina.sk.ca/giving
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/a-catholic-approach-to-horror-movies-part-2
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/a-catholic-approach-to-horror-movies-part-2


BULLETIN BOARD
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The Catechism: from zero to hero in 3 minutes!
Is the Catechism of the Catholic Church a “universal 
Catechism”?
Yes, because it is to be used as the reference point for 
all local catechisms throughout the Universal Church.  In 
an earlier draft, the Catechism of the Catholic Church was 
titled the Catechism of the Universal Church, but never 
used.  Local catechisms are created according to the needs 
of a specific culture, age, spiritual life, social and ecclesial 
conditions.  The current Catechism of the Catholic Church 
was given by Saint John Paul II on the 30th anniversary of 
Vatican II on October 11th, 1992 and 2022 marked the 60th 
anniversary.
Lesson Two:
What is the soul?  Quel est le âme?
CLICK HERE (archregina.sk.ca/group/catechetical-
support-parishes/) to watch a 3 minute video in English 
or French on the catechist webpage of the Archdiocese 
website, or read the text in the Catechism of the Catholic 
Church, CCC #’s 365-368.

itwewin Corner (itwewin is the Cree word which means ‘the 
word’ or ‘as it is said...’)
Fr. John Weckend, Archdiocese of Regina Truth and 
Reconciliation Healing Committee.
Did you know… Treaty 4 also gave newcomers many 
freedoms not allowed in the countries of their birth, such 
as freedom to own land, to worship without persecution, to 
become self-sufficient, to protest without fear of retaliation, 
to make a good living off the land and resources, etc. This 
remains true for newcomers to Canada today. First Nation 
had all these freedoms prior to the arrival of the newcomers, 
however, many of these freedoms were taken away after 
Treaty 4 was made and the Indian Act of 1876 was imposed 
on Indigenous peoples. Their lands were taken away which 
led to the inability to make a sustainable living. The land was 
to be shared, not taken away.

Camp Monahan’s Christmas Dinner is back! 
Come enjoy an evening of great music, food and dancing 
on Saturday, November 26 all in support of our summer 
programming.  Tickets may be purchased online at  
eventbrite.ca  For more information visit our website 
at campmonahan.ca,  call (306)522-1047, or email 
campmonahan@sasktel.net.

2022 Wîcihitowin Indigenous Engagement Conference
November 28 and 29. This year, the 2022 Wîcihitowin Conference 
will centre on the Indigenous principle of witnessing or bearing 
witness. In keeping with the oral traditions of Indigenous Peoples, 
witnesses are called upon to be the keepers of history when an 
event of historic significance occurs. This act—one which holds 
great responsibility—also helps validate, legitimize, and recognize 
the importance of conducting business in a good way while building 
and maintaining relationships. Attendees of the 8th Wîcihitowin 
Conference, will be asked to retain and care for the teachings they 
witness and experience and, most importantly, to share it with 
those within their personal and professional communities.
Register TODAY  to listen and learn from Survivors and experts, 
including the Truth and Reconciliation Commissioners The 
Honourable Murray Sinclair, Grand Chief Wilton Littlechild, and 
Dr. Marie Wilson, along with Chief Cadmus Delorme and others 
who are leading the way in reconciliACTION. The Wîcihitowin 
conference is for everyone, so mark your calendars and visit 
www.wicihitowin.ca to register to attend in-person at TCU place in 
Saskatoon or online from wherever you are.

Saskatchewan ProLife Association Employment Opportunity 
Are you looking for a rewarding and fulfilling job promoting a basic 
tenet of our faith – the sanctity of life?  This is your opportunity!!  We 
are in need of a committed individual to manage our work.
POSITION: Office Coordinator. Full time position based in REGINA
(partial work-from-home may be possible) Find full job description at 
saskprolife.com/events   

CHAS 79th Annual Convention
On October 27th - 28th, 2022 the Catholic Health Association of 
Saskatchewan will hold its 79th Annual Convention at Queen’s 
House of Retreats in Saskatoon! Hospitality is such an important 
part of caring that leads to healing. This year’s convention theme is 
Hospitality: The Link that Builds Community.  We are very pleased 
to announce that Fr. Ron Rolheiser will be a keynote speaker.  The 
convention will cover topics such as palliative care, addiction recovery, 
and care for people with dementia and it will feature panelists who will 
help us appreciate the steps we need to take toward reconciliation 
with our Indigenous and Metis sisters and brothers.  Register at 
queenshouse.org

Trinity Manor at Westerra: Welcome Home!  
Isn’t it time you put aside the chores, the grocery shopping, the 
cooking, and the dishes? We recognize the cultural, physical, and 
social importance of food. Food not only feeds the body, but feeds 
the heart and spirit as well. Our all-inclusive plan means you get 
to enjoy daily breakfast, lunch, and dinner from our own Red Seal 
Executive Chef. No dishes, no cooking, no cleaning, and no worries. 
Trinity Manor located in the beautiful Westerra neighbourhood of 
Regina, is part of the Emmanuel Care community. Emmanuel Care 
is a healthcare ministry of the Catholic Church. The residents note 
“I’m so grateful to have mass in the chapel (we know we have a 
chair), I don’t have to wear my boots and I don’t need to start my car”. 
Attend daily mass, or spend time in quiet reflection in our beautiful 
chapel. This is a new beginning with new friends to meet, and a 
lot of stimulating and entertaining activities starting at $2245. End 
your day by enjoying the wild life and country sunsets, 10 mins from 
downtown. What’s included in our all-inclusive plan? Contact Janet 
at 306-550-8077 for more information, or to book your personal tour 
now. Visit us at trinitymanorregina.ca. 

Archdiocese of Regina Bulletin Submissions 
To submit a bulletin announcement for 

 inclusion in the diocesan bulletin  
announcements, please email it by  

Tuesday before noon to  
communications@archregina.sk.ca. 

https://archregina.sk.ca/group/catechetical-support-parishes/
http://eventbrite.ca
http://campmonahan.ca
https://wicihitowin.ca/
http://saskprolife.com/events
http://queenshouse.org
http://trinitymanorregina.ca


 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

If you had to be one age forever, which age 
group would you choose?  

Under 10 - 4.5%  10 to 20 - 9.1%  40 to 50 - 9.1% 
50 to 60 - 16.7%  30 to 40 - 25.8% 

20 to 30 - 34.8% 


